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I am shocked that the digging of a tunnel past Stonehenge is still being considered. So
much more is being discovered about Neolithic activity around Stonehenge, not confined
to the site itself. I believed that the idea of the tunnel had been so discredited that it could
not now go ahead. Sadly, it seems all the evidence is being ignored. We should be aiming
to reduce road traffic, not making it easier. The cost in terms of carbon emissions as well
as taxpayers money are too high for this to go ahead.

Please think again about entering into this shocking development. So many alternatives
could be considered without vandalising this precious landscape.

Linda Rhead




